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Chelmsford Art Society
Programs  2006-2007

***Please Note that some of the demos will be at the town offices in Chelmsford***

November 28, 2006, Tues. Dennis Poirier – Oil
Room 204 Town Offices, 50 Billerica Rd. Chelmsford, MA 01824
December 2, 2006, Sat. Library hanging 10-11 A.M.
December 9, 2006, Sat. Reception at Library 2-4 P.M.
December 28-30  Thurs.-Sat. Pick up and Sign out at Library Desk
January 30, 2007 Tues. Bill Berry - Critique
February 27, 2007 Tues. Jennifer Heater - Collage

Deb Bretton Robinson 
March 27, 2007 Tues. Jay W. Hungate – Sculpture
April 24, 2007 Tues. Nancy Russo - Watercolor
May 19, 2007 Sat. Art on the Common           
Rain Date - May 20, 2007 Sun.
May 29, 2007 Tues. Mini Painting Workshop

These programs are free of charge. 
Unless otherwise noted, meetings held at the

Old Town Hall, 1 North Road, Chelmsford, MA., 01824   7:00 PM
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Diane Levine

Silent Auction a Success!

The Silent Auction we had during the
Harrington Liquor Wine Tasting
Event was a huge success.  35 art-
works were sold 20 of them for near-
ly $3000 in total.  The event required
the committee and volunteers to
make it happen and it was worth it.
With our participating members
receiving 75% of the selling price for
the pieces that sold, the
committee and Harrington
Liquor will do it again
next year to support our
members in their art and
passion.

This was Harrington
Liquor’s 14th Wine and
Tasting event and they
confirmed that it was their
biggest turn out yet.  Those who have
attended can attest to the delicious
wine, good food, and most especially
wonderful was the “chocolate foun-
tain”.  They even had marshmallows
to run under the chocolate fountain,
which was divine! 

Those who came enjoyed the atmos-
phere, the music, and witnessed
Marie Marchand won a huge bottle of
wine in the raffle.

Thanks to Harrington Liquor for
allowing the Chelmsford Art Society
to run our Silent Auction.  Special
Thanks also to The Art Room.
Without their last minute help with
easels , we would never have been
set up by 6:30 pm.  Thanks also to
our Auction Committee and all those
who helped before, during, or after
the auction.

start preparing your artwork for next
year, because there is a good chance
that we will this again next year!

Happy Painting!
Claire Gagnon
President, CAS

www.chelmsfordartsociety.com

Diane Levine Pastel Demonstration

We had a great turnout for our
October Members' meeting , despite
the fact that it was Halloween.
Decked out for the holiday, our
demonstrator, pastel artist Diane
Levine showed up in a black pointy
witch's hat. Levine treated us to a
wonderful demonstration of her pas-
tel technique, working from a photo
from Cobbs Cook Bay in Edmunds,
Maine. Her favorite pastel materials
include LaCarte paper with a micro-
filament coating in a number of col-
ors including gray and salmon, (but
never white) and Terry Ludwig or
Mt. Vision pastels. Levine said she's
been on "cloud kick" in her artwork
lately and this certainly showed in the
beautiful and colorful piece she creat-
ed. It was mostly sky and clouds and
the reflection of sky and clouds.

Marie Marshand at the wine tasting

Deb Robinson at the wine tasting

Claire Gagnon,Marie Marshand,Jen Heater
and Deb Robinson at the wine tasting



SHHOOWWSS At The Summer Place:
Nov Rita Thompson
Dec Stephanie Maltese
Jan open
Feb open
March open
April Don Sullivan
May Roxanne Marshall
June open
Oct DeAnne Thorn
Nov Ruth Laider

This is your newsletter! 
We encourage submissions: text

and photos. Contact Jen Heater at
Rippart@aol.com or call
978.256.3807 or mail to at 26 Dalton
Road, Chelmsford, MA 01824.

The general goal of the
Chelmsford Art Society is to foster an
active interest in the arts and commu-
nity. This is done through demonstra-
tions, lectures,exhibits and field trips
throughout the year. Meetings are
held the last Tuesday of each month
at 7:00 pm 

The Chelmsford Art Society, P.O.
Box 211, N.Chelmsford, MA 01863

This month the Chelmsford Art
Society will present a demonstration
in Oil Painting by Maine artist,
Dennis Poirier, who grew up in
Gloucester, MA.  The colors, sights,
and sounds of the busy port and fish-
ing fleet inspire him.  He believes
painting on location is worth a thou-
sand photographs.  The camera
records everything; the artist must be
selective.

Poirier is a graduate of the
Butera School of Art in Boston, the
Gloucester Academy of Fine Arts and
the Arts Students League in New
York City.  He has taught at the
Gloucester Academy and helped
noted artist, Don Stone teach classes
on Monhegan Island.  He presently
teaches Plein Air (outdoor) classes
for all ages and levels in the summer
and holds workshops at the Dennis
Poirier Gallery, 33 Wells St., North
Berwick, ME.  
At the Nov 28 meeting, we will be
raffling off a gift certificate to
Bainbridges Restaurant.

The Chelmsford Art Society
meets on Tuesday, November 28,
2006 at 7pm at The Town Offices, 50
Billerica Rd., Room 204,
Chelmsford, MA.

Everyone Welcome!  For
information call: 978 251 3971 or
978 957 5058

NNoovveemmbbeerr  DDeemmoo HAPPENINGS
Helen Moriarty

“Caricatures by Bill Bradbury”

will air on Chelmsford Cable TV on
Channel 8, Thursdays at 7:30PM and
Saturdays at 8 PM, throughout the
month of November. In this show
Bill Bradbury discusses caricatures
and creates one using Sandra
Galloway for his model.

On the Message Board of the
Channel 8, Chelmsford Cable TV: 
a Mini Art Show featuring oil paint-
ings of Dennis Poirier. 

Oil Painting Classes - by Kathy
Cooper Fine Art Teaching all levels
of oil painting and lessons of an
ateliér in her beautiful new studio
in Westford MA.  For more 
information, visit her web site at:
www.KathyCooperFineArt.com,
email  KathyCooper@verizon.net, or
call 978-589-3840.

SHHOOWWSS At The Urban Cafe
Dec Jim Rainville
Jan Marie Marshand
Feb Trina Teele

12 Chelmsford Streett

Chelmfsord,MA 01824

Tel: 978-256-5540

Fax: 978-256-5504

www.Urbancafeonline.com

Email:

Urbancafeonline@yahoo.com

Open Monday-Friday

9am-7pm

Join us for cooking classes

Janet Urban is a Johnson and

Wales graduate with over 15 years

experience

Cathy Gunnulfsen is currently a

Family and Consumer Science

Teacher and a graduate of

University of Massachusetts

November 17 7;30-9:30pm

Thanksgiving Prep will leave your

holiday guests wondering how you

make it look so easy!  We will

review a stress-busting holiday

prep schedule while pairing wines

with traditional Thanksgiving fare

$40.00

Check out our new small venue
location at the Urban Cafe. We have
many months open for shows.  Please
contact Deb Robinson for informa-
tion.



Robin Martell has an ongoing display
of her art cards at the Revolving
Museum in Lowell.  Each art card is
unique in its use of color, texture and
media.  If you are looking for a one-
of-a-kind card for the holidays or for
any occasion, consider viewing these
cards during your next trip to 
downtown Lowell.
Robin Martell
Innisfree Cards
www.sewspecialco.com

Don Sullivan is having a show titled
"Naturally" (watercolor landscapes)
at A Beautiful Day Salon, November
3 - December. 29

A Beautiful Day Salon, 885 Main St.
Tewksbury.
Directions: Route 38 to Tewksbury,
behind Deli King.
(978) 858-0089

MMeemmbbeerr  NNeewwss Jennifer Heater will show her most
current work at the Parash Center for
the Arts in Westford for the month of
December.  All are invited to attend
the opening reception on December
9th from 7 to 9 P.M.

2006-2007 CAS Board Members
President: Claire Gagnon   978.957.5058   creativartist@aol.com
Vice President: Kathy Clericuzio 978.362.3015  kathda930@aol.com
Publicity/Programs: Helen Moriarty  978.251.3971  hsmoril46@aol.com
Assets: Sandra Galloway 978.251.7254
Exhibits: Deb Bretton Robinson 978.251.0388  brettonarts@hotmail.com
Hospitality: Pat Casadone 978.256.9408  pcasadone@yahoo.com
Membership: Trina Teele 978.244.0410  teele.design@comcast.net
Secretary: Marie Marchand 978.726.9170 mjmarchand@comcast.net
Newsletter: Jen Heater 978.256.3807 rippart@aol.com
Webmaster: Eileen Byrne 978.454.1892  webmaster@chelmsfordartsociety.org
Treasurer: Jim Rainville 978.256.1304  grainville@verizon.net

Don Sullivan

Jen Heater and DebRobinsion att the
reception of their show on October
72th

The WRITERS Show on community
cable TV stations often features CAS
artists.  In December watch for the
art work of Westford’s Mary
O’Connell, who has also been fea-
tured on our great CAS Website.  The
December author is award-winning
columnist Linda Weltner (who used
to write regularly for the Boston
Globe) and her daughter Laura
Plunkett.  Their book,  “The
Challenge of Childhood Diabetes”,
recounts the family’s struggle when
Laura’s son was diagnosed with
Juvenile Diabetes.  The program
appears on cable stations in
Chelmsford, Lowell, Billerica, and
Westford.  Check local listings.

“Dutton Street” 
Jennifer Heater

Tom Gill
“NEW IMPRESSIONS”
November 15, December 12 2006

OPENING RECEPTION
November16, 2006  6pm – 8pm
Gallery hours: Mon – Sat
10:30am–8:00pm
Sunday 1pm–6pm
35 Brattle Street

Cambridge, MA 02138 
617.354-0407
www.baakgallery.com 

A new gallery for local artist is
opening in Clinton Massachusetts.   
Clark's Restaurant has agreed to
have an artist gallery at his restau-
rant.  Contact Sheryll Collins at
sheryllcollinsRN@hotmail.com 
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